
 

 

 For Your Information 
 
July 17, 2020 
 
This message is for all Bozeman Health employees from Incident Command. 
COVID-19 Drive Thru Testing Moving from Bozeman Health Deaconess Hospital Parking Lot G 
to Parking Lot H 
 
Here’s what’s happening… 
As of Monday, July 27, 2020, the COVID-19 drive thru testing that is taking place in Bozeman Health 
Deaconess Hospital parking lot G will be moved to parking lot H. Preparation for this relocation will 
begin Saturday, July 18, 2020 and will include a partial Lot H closure to allow electrical and data 
connections to be completed. There will be more logistics and further communications on this move 
forthcoming.  
 
Here’s why… 
Recently the high number of vehicles coming in to parking lot G for COVID-19 drive thru testing, along 
with the current construction vehicle traffic and the combination of employee and patient parking has 
caused significant traffic congestion. Because of this, the COVID-19 drive thru testing site will be moved 
to parking lot H to alleviate this traffic concern.  
 
 
Questions or comments? Contact incidentcommand@bozemanhealth.org. 


